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No fiscal impact.  The current bail schedule recommends a $300 fine for reckless driving, 
which would not be changed by this bill.  Similarly, the defensive driving course 
requirement is already an option for judges and is being used.

The cost for the Defensive Driving Course through the Utah Safety Council is $25.
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